Dear Rhodes Scholar,

You are invited to an alumni reception for Rhodes Scholars in the Bay area on Friday, March 20, 2009.  This informal event will provide an opportunity to connect and re-connect with other Rhodes Scholars in California.  The Board of the Association of American Rhodes Scholars will be meeting in San Francisco that weekend, and a number of Board members will be attending the reception.

The event will take place at the offices of DLA Piper on the 24th floor of 555 Mission Street in downtown San Francisco.  Hors d’oeuvres and drinks will be served.  The reception will last from 5:30pm to 7:30pm, and there is no formal program.  Business casual attire is entirely appropriate.  There is also no charge for the event.  Spouses, partners, and significant others are warmly invited as well.

Please sign up for the event by March 17, 2009, so that we can confirm catering numbers and provide a list of attendees to building security.  If you have any questions, please contact AARS Reunions & Events Chair Stan Panikowski at stanley.panikowski@dlapiper.com.

We hope to see you on March 20!

Best regards,

The AARS Reunions & Events Committee

 

